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Notice of Decision 
Bridgewater Planning and Zoning Commission 

 
At a meeting held on January 17, 2019, the Commission DENIED the amended application of 

John Carr for approval of a conceptual site plan and zone change for affordable housing on 

property located on the east side of Main Street North, approximately 200 – 700 feet north of 

Morrissey Lane, and shown as Lot No. 8 on Assessor’s Map No. 40.   

                                                                      
Dainius Virbickas, Chairman 

January 18, 2019 

      

  

       

       

 

 

 

 

 

 


